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DATE: Thursday, 1st February 2024

To: Parents of students from Years Five to Thirteen (Only those who have qualified for the Finals) :

10t FEBRUARY 2024 ATHLETIC MEET FORYEARS5TO 13

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary’s. We would like to invite you to read the update on our Athletic Meet for Years
5-13.



Please make sure that your child has enough water and snacks on that day. Those children who

use an inhalator must also have it with them. All students must be in their proper

sports uniform. Athletes who are competing are permitted to wear their house T-
shirt, with a pair of running shorts up to the knee, running shoes (with synthetic

turf spikes allowed) and socks.

However, on the 15% of February 2024, we will conduct some
fun sports events which will be A STUDENT AND STAFF ONLY
EVENT.

Yours sincerely,

b

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph
(Principal)




